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The 2025 Florida LMSC May Newsletter has been posted on the website and was sent out to the 
membership on April 30. Thank you Cindi for sending it out and thank you to those who contributed 
content. I hope everyone enjoyed it. If anyone has ideas for content, please let me know. Our next 
newsletter will be in August with  a July 15 deadline for submissions. 

I have put a Club Information page on our website which should help our members and future members 
to find information about the registered clubs in the Florida LMSC. It includes club name, abbreviation, 
contact, pool location, and active links to webpages, USMS registration club contact pages, if available, 
as well as the number of registered members for each club. You can click on the number and it will take 
you to the USMS registered members page for that club, with the current number and names of the 
members. 

Compiling all this on one page was a time consuming endeavor on my part, since it took a lot of 
searching on the USMS website as well as using Google.  I hope you all like it. I have links to the page 
on the Individual Registration page and the Board Information page located right under information 
about how many votes a club has at our board meetings. Larger clubs are entitled to more votes. Please 
check it out: https://floridalmsc.org/florida-lmsc-club-information/. If anyone finds broken links or has 
updates to the page, please let me know.
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